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“Growing together to let our light shine”

Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 2nd July 2018!
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At St Clements Primary school,
Abbey Hey Lane

Afternoon tea Stalls face painting Games
Big prize raffle  And much, much more!!
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Diary Dates-


-Tuesday 3rd July- After School- Summer Fayre


-Wednesday 4th July- Nursery and Reception trip to St Anne’s beach


-Wednesday 4th July- Year 2 Seaside Experience Day


-Thursday 5th July 9am- Year 1 Class Worship


-Thursday 5th July- Year 3 Roman Art Experience Day


-Friday 6th July- EYFS Seaside Experience Day


-Thursday 12th July 9am- Year 2 Class Worship


-Thursday 12th July after school- Year 6 Prom


-Friday 13th July 2.30pm- Year 6 Parent/Carer Feedback session with Liz Askew (Vice Chair of Governors)


-Friday 13th July- End of Year reports to Parent/Carers


-Week beginning Monday 16th July- no after school clubs


-Monday 16th July- Sports Morning (Tuesday 17th July am if wet on 16th July)


Thursday 19th July- Year 6 Leavers Service at the Church


-Friday 20th July 3.15pm- End of Term





This Week’s EPIC Award: I have awarded Dinal the EPIC award this week due to his great attitude to work, his respectful nature and the progress he has made in our school since he joined us this year. Great work- EPIC Dinal.





Behaviour Jumper Winners: Reception-Faith , Year 1-Whole Class, Year 2-Jayden, Year 3-Promise, Year 4-Macy.








Drama Club High School Musical Performance- On a hot Monday evening, out talented drama club put on a dazzling performance of High School Musical. The singing was great, the acting was confident and I am always amazed by how well they remember their lines! We really do have some talented children at St Clements. Big thanks must also go the talented Mrs Stokes, Mr Nield and Mrs Campbell who have worked hard for most of this school year rehearsing and preparing the show. Thanks also to the parent/carers, family, friends and governors who came along to support the show.





Reception Class Worship- From our older children performing to our younger children- reception class put on a great class worship yesterday. We were all proud of how confident they were and they are clearly ready for moving into Year 1. Great work! Thanks to Mrs Leigh, Miss Thompson & Miss Crolla for their work with the class and to all the parent/carers who came along to support and watch the performance.





Year 5 80s Big Sing- Today, our Year 5 class joined lots of other children from across the city at the Big Sing in central Manchester. The theme was the 80s and they have been practising the songs for weeks with Mrs Stokes and Mrs Campbell. Here they are dressed in their outfits and showing us what a great time they had.





Summer Fayre- It’s nearly time for our Summer Fayre!! On Tuesday 3rd July, after school, we will have a range of stalls, games, and refreshments for you to enjoy. We hope to see you there and funds raised will go towards supporting our children with learning resources and visits in all year groups.





Hope Pencil Initiative- To increase our pupils awareness of education across the world, during our Enterprise week this week, Miss Naylor organised the Hope Pencil Initiative. We want our pupils to realise that not all children are as fortunate as them as they don’t get the chance to go to school and if they do, the conditions are poor and they have little resources. A big thanks to you all and thanks also to Miss Naylor for organising the event.





Reminders





PRIVACY NOTICES- PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU HAVE SIGNED THE PRIVACY NOTICES THAT WE HAVE SENT OUT FOR YOUR CHILD & RETURN IT TO SCHOOL AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. IT IS AN IMPORTANT DOCUMENT.





In the warm weather, please apply sun cream to your child before they come into school. Please provide them with a sun hat and sensible shoes- no strappy sandals due to the risk of injury, need to be worn.





New Website- Our new school website is now live!


It has been updated so that it not only looks more attractive and modern, but it can also be accessed from smart phones, tablets etc.


There are some inaccuracies in terms of dates and old events still being advertised, but we will sort these out. Special thanks to Mrs Renshaw for her work in setting up the new website and her ongoing updating of the website. Let me know your views of the website when you see me or via dojo.


� HYPERLINK "http://www.stclementsprimary.co.uk/" �http://www.stclementsprimary.co.uk/�











